
Fellow owners, 
 
Our interim Association board of director president, Mike Greenberg, has 
resigned his position due to some non-life threatening health issues that are 
consuming his attention. 
 
Consequently, the following changes have been made to your interim board of 
directors: 
 
President - Joe Wheat 
Vice President - Jeff Christopherson 
Treasurer - Lori Smith 
Director at Large - Kris Freedman 
Director at Large - Rich Wallace 
 
We would like to thank Mike for all of his hard work this past year or so in support 
of the changes we have made to the structure of the Association, his leadership 
of our interim BOD, and his wonderful communication skills in developing our 
website among other volunteer work he has done on our behalf. Thank you Mike, 
and best wishes in the future. 
 
In other news, your board members have been busy this winter working through 
the transition activities required as a result of our amenity asset sale last 
December and the restructure of our Association into the 66 lots in "Park B" of 
the resort.  
 
A short list of the activities that have been completed include: 

1. Revisions to our liability insurance coverages. 
2. Transfer of our dues billing and invoice process to Odynski Accounting 

and Tax Service in Deer Park. 
3. Submittal of our 2019 Federal Tax Return. 
4. Preliminary work with G7 on Resort Rules and Regulations to ensure 

consistency with our Association CC&Rs. 

We hope this email finds you all safe and in good health during this tough time 
we are all going through.  
 
Sincerely, 
Joe Wheat 
jayhawk1971bs@gmail.com 
 

March 27, 2020 


